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This notice is provided to you by ‘YSA’ (Yarm School Association). This notice is 
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Whose rights? The rights under Data Protection Law belong to the individual to 
whom the data relates.  The YSA committee are under professional duties to 
comply with discretion.  
 
10. THIS PRIVACY NOTICE   
 
The YSA will update this Privacy Notice from time to time. Any substantial 
changes that affect your rights will be provided to you directly as far as is 
reasonably practicable.   
 
 
 
11. QUERIES AND COMPLAINTS   
 
Any comments or queries on this Notice should be directed in writing to the 
YSA secretary by email on ysa@yarmschool.org If an individual believes that 
the YSA has not complied with this Privacy Notice or acted otherwise than in 
accordance with Data Protection Law, they should notify the YSA in writing by 
email. You can also make a referral to or lodge a complaint with the 
Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO), although the ICO recommends that 
steps are taken to resolve the matter with the YSA before involving the 
regulator.  
 


